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August 12, 2011

Mr. Robert C. Pritchard
Director, Motor Vehicle Division
American Postal Workers Union

(APWU), AFL-CIO
1300 L Street, NW
Washington, DC 20005-4304

Dear Bob:

Certified Mail Tracking Number:
70993400000905156413

This letter concerns discussions between the parties about the Memorandum of
Understanding (MOU) dated January 15, 2009, regarding the Postal Vehicle Service (PVS)
Amended Work Rules Pilot.

This letter confirms that the parties have agreed that the PVS Amended Work Rules Pilot
MOU will be discontinued at all current pilot site locations, effective September 10.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at (202) 268-5421.

Sincerely,

Patrick M. Devine
Acting Manager
Contract Administration (APWU)


